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MEMORANDUM 
 

TO:  David Bell, Director, BSEED  

Brad Dick, Group Executive 

   

FROM:  Hon. Scott Benson, City Council District 3 

 

CC:   Hon. Janice Winfrey, City Clerk 

  Gail Fulton, Mayor’s Office 

VIA:  President Brenda Jones, Detroit City Council 

 

DATE:  1 Dec 2021   

 

RE:  CONSTITUENT CONCERNS STERRITT & ST CLAIR 

 

My office has received calls regarding illegal dumping in the area surrounding the 

intersection of Sterritt and St Clair streets.  This area is in need of code enforcement as 

the illegal dumping is out of control and becoming a health hazard due to the vermin 

being attracted to the dumped piles of debris. Please conduct code a enforcement blitz 

and have City crews remove the debris from the neighborhood and right of way. 

 

Please provide a report to the PH&S Standing Committee at the conclusion of these 

efforts. Do not hesitate to call my office if you have any questions or concerns regarding 

this request, 313-224-1198. 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 


